
 

207 West Second Street 
Post Office Box 519 
Kenly, North Carolina 
27542 

 

Telephone: (919) 284-2116 
Fax: (919) 284-5229 

Website: www.townofkenly.com 

       Incorporated 1887 
 

 
 
 

 Town of Kenly Urges Residents to Conserve Water Following Johnston 
County's Request 

Kenly, NC – The Town of Kenly is urging all residents and businesses to conserve water 
following a recent request from Johnston County, our primary water supplier. Due to ongoing 
challenges and increased demand on the water supply during the current hot, dry weather, 
Johnston County has issued a call for all of its water users to implement water conservation 
measures. 

Johnston County's Press Release Highlights: 

Smithfield, NC – The Johnston County Department of Public Utilities requests the cooperation 
of customers to ensure a reliable water supply during the current period of hot, dry weather. 
Irrigation usage in the County has created above-normal water demands, and some of the 
County’s main purchase supply sources are temporarily limited. 

Johnston County asks that customers employ voluntary water conservation measures to limit 
non-essential water use. Additionally, all customers are reminded of the County’s mandatory 
year-round conservation policy. The policy allows for alternate day irrigation for in-ground 
irrigation systems and hose-end sprinklers based on the customer’s address. Odd number street 
addresses are allowed to water on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays, while even number street 
addresses are allowed to water on Wednesdays, Fridays, and Sundays. No irrigation is allowed 
on Mondays. Pool filling days should correspond with allowed irrigation days. 

Visit the Johnston County website for the full policy and water conservation suggestions. Please 
contact Johnston County Public Utilities at 919-989-5075 with any questions. They apologize for 
the inconvenience and sincerely appreciate your cooperation. 
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